
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Hennepin County Environment and Energy 

701 Fourth Avenue South, Suite 700, Minneapolis, Minnesota 55415-1842 
hennepin.us/environment 

January 6, 2016 
 
 
 
Laura Jester 
Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission  
 
 
 
Dear Laura, 
 
As required by the State’s Buffer Legislation, I have completed my preliminary review of the buffers 
in your watershed. Due to the nature of using aerial photography for this review, I will need to do 
some additional follow up work in the field. Prior to that, I will send out letters to all the landowners 
that are not in compliance or that require further review.  
 
In your watershed, no parcels were found to be out of compliance, thus I will not require any 
additional follow up work.  
 
There is no action required on your part, this simply serves as notice that letters are going out in case 
questions come in from landowners.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me any time.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Kirsten Barta 
Rural Conservationist 
612-543-3373 
Kirsten.barta@hennepin.us  
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